
 

SCHOOL TOUR DATES FOR ENROLMENTS 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
Thank you for your recent enquiry about St. Francis Xavier Primary School Montmorency. 

Included in this pack is our school brochure that details the many exciting things that occur at our school each 
day.  My hope is that it captures the amazing spirit of learning and teaching that occurs at our school, the discipline 
that allows this learning to take place, the excellent facilities that provide the setting for this learning and 
enjoyment and the enthusiasm that our teachers impart to make learning rewarding. 

Our school is now the designated Catholic school for the Montmorency area.  Eventhough our Prep 2022 
enrolments officially open on Monday 19th April 2021, we already have significant interest and enrolment forms in 
hand for next year.  There will be a cap on Prep enrolments in 2022 and as such I urge you to fill in your enrolment 
form sooner rather than later, pay your $100 enrolment levy, so you will not miss out on a place and be 
disappointed. 

I personally do not believe in set ‘Open Days’ as such, that are meant to dazzle you.  Parents do not want to see a 
stage show or a song and dance put on for the sake of an Open Day. Parents prefer to see the school in its day to 
day routines, children in specialist classes, children at play, children lining up, children reading and writing, children 
working in groups, etc.  I also prefer to lead tours myself and in 2021 they will be held on: 

 

Tuesday 9th February 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Friday 12th February 2021 @ 11.30am 

Thursday 18th February 2021 @ 11.30am Monday 22nd February 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Thursday 25th February 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Friday 5th March 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Thursday 11th March 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Wednesday 17th March 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Thursday 25th March 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Tuesday 30th March 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Friday 23rd April 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Wednesday 28th April 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Thursday 6th May 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Friday 14th May 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Wednesday 19th May 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Friday 28th May 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Monday 7th June 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Friday 18th June 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Wednesday 23rd June 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Monday 19th July 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Thursday 5th August 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Tuesday 24th August 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Thursday 16th September 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Monday 11th October 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Friday 29th October 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Monday 15th November 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

Tuesday 30th November 2021 @ 11.30 am                           Thursday 9th December 2021 @ 11.30 am                           

 
Please call Nella Sutera, our School Registrar on 9435 8474 (email nsutera@sfxmontmorency.catholic.edu.au) to 
make an appointment for one of the upcoming school tours.  Please do not leave it to the December tour, as based 
upon last year and current demand trends, most of our Prep 2022 places were filled by mid this year.    

 

I look forward to showing you around St. Francis Xavier School in the near future. 

 
 
Philip Cachia 
Principal 
Dip.T.,Grad.Dip.Ed.Stud., Grad.Dip.Ed.Admin.,M.Ed(Admin), M.B.A (Exec) 
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